Parking charges #dundeewestend

As residents will be aware, the'City Council has announced the return of
parking charges from next Monday — 13th July.

However, I am pleased to say that my plea to officers to not to reintroduce
these in the West End from 13th July has paid off. Car parks in the seven
West End car parks that had charges intoduced for the first time in January
of this year will continue to be free until the universities return in
October.

The City Council also advises :

“The first phase of charging from July 13 applies to all on-street bays, as
well as the surface car parks in the city centre and Broughty Ferry. Limited
wait bays will also be enforced from this date.

If progress on the route map out of lockdown continues as expected, the
gradual roll-out will see charging resume at city centre multi-storey car
parks in August. Greenmarket and Gellatly Street will be full price, while
Bell Street and Olympia will cost £3-a-day.

Normal pricing is expected to resume at Olympia and Bell Street from mid-
September.

Finally, the re-introduction of charging at car parks in the West End is
planned for October 2020.

Up-to-date information throughout the phased return of car-parking charges
can be found on the Dundee City Council website.”
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